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Comments: Dear Director,

I am a homeowner and resident full time at TroutLake.Iam in opposition of the proposed

trail by Telluride Mountain Club.I feel that the  Lake has been overused by the public and has

impacted my way of peaceful life in my community.I have seen several lynx,fox and other animals

here in the wild and I feel that they are threatened under the endangered species act from this kind of mechanical

invasion.There is already too much activity here and the natural environment and natural species are taking a

toll.There is already an existing route from point A to point B and this proposal seems redundant.Our road is

heavy used and additional wear and tear, traffic could create dangers to our residents.I am disappointed in

Telluride Mountain Club for this proposal and I do not approve.There-are other alternatives that have less use

that can benefit. We cannot stand more pollution, traffic and dangerous conditions in our community.Please

consider not approving this proposal.

Sincerely,

Josephine DeSantis

 


